August 2, 2020

Our Dear Co-Workers,

Bible Distribution

We have finally given out the New Testament Bibles!

It was a difficult time, we had planned one big and great celebration about God's Word arriving
in the hands of the Talaandig and Higaonon people, but because of COVID-19 we ended up
meeting in nine different locations at different times.

We thank God for all the grace He has given to Debbie and | over the last 20 years, and to the
team who has helped us in the translation, and you guys have had an opportunity to serve as
well; many many of you have prayed and have encouraged and supported us -- you have a part
in this translation. We also want to say a big thank you to you guys over in the western
countries like Australia and some people in the USA who have a part in helping Debbie and | to
stay in the field here in the Philippines and do the work that God has for us.

We aren't finished yet, there're a few more miles for us to go, and until the Lord comes back
we're just going to keep allowing Him to use us, and we want Him to do whatever He wants to
do through our lives.

Here is a link to the movie on the launch of the Talaandig/Higaonon Scriptures — Enjoy.

https://vimeo.com/443578007

Lots of Love, Paul and Deb



